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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I live with my family in Matraville, NSW. We have four working adults in the family, who 
commute into the city daily. With the recent bus cuts, it has become impossible to get home 
from work. 
 
We used to catch the L94 bus route to get home from Circular Quay. 
Our commute time used to be sub 30 minutes, we must now commute for up to 60 minutes. 
The introduction of the Lightrail and the cancellation of bus routes from Circular Quay has 
made the commute unbearable. 
 
Matraville, Malabar, Little Bay have been abandoned and isolated from the rest of Sydney. 
 
Please increase the frequency of buses to our area and restore the L94. 
Kind regards, 


